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CALLING ALL PRIVATELY-FUNDED ALUMNI OF AUSTRALIAN 

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS 

 

 

If you are Lao, and attended University or College in Australia for at 

least 6-months (not funded by an Australian Government scholarship), 

then the Australian Embassy would love to hear from you. 

 

The Australian Embassy is currently putting together a database of Lao 

people who have studied in Australia under private funding arrangements.  

The Ambassador would like to host a reception for these privately-

funded alumni, at which we will seek to build closer links with and among 

privately-funded Australian alumni, and also discuss options for future 

networking. 

 

Any privately-funded Lao alumni of Australian education institutions 

should contact the Australian Embassy in Vientiane, Tel. 021 353 800, 

ext147, to register their interest and contact details. 
 

 

 

 

 


